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From: William D. Karchner (wdk01 @GN
Sent: Thu 11/30/06 9:52 AM

To:  bppnyc@hotmail.com

Brandon,

Here are the links to the San Francisco Department of Public Health that I
referenced in my presentation yesterday and which you requested. Thanks
again for the very informative and thoughtful presentation you gave
yesterday at our Division meeting. Too bad we couldn't have more time for
questions and discussions, but that usually tends to be the case when the
topic is hot-button. I look forward to seeing you soon.

Bill Karchner

NOTE: "DIVISION MEETING" refers to my presentation to 24
members of the NYSDOH via video (12 in NYC and 12 in Albany)
regarding my parties, online outreach and social events.



